

Dear Mayor Soever & Council,

You are making an impact.

Your gift is providing care and support to palliative patients and their families throughout South Georgian Bay – both at Campbell House and in the community – for today and into the future.

In this new age of the coronavirus, the Hospice Georgian Triangle Foundation (HGTF) needs your help to make that impact more than ever. Now that Campbell House has all ten beds in operation, and the effects of coronavirus are being felt in our community, thank you for choosing to be a part of the Hospice Georgian Triangle family. Thank you for your donation of \$1,500.00 to the HGTF. Your acknowledgement receipt may be found at the bottom of this letter.

As John F. Kennedy said, "a rising tide lifts all boats". With your gift you are lifting up our friends and neighbours when they need it most. We are most grateful.

With warmest regards and appreciation,

Trish Rawn Interim Executive Director Hospice Georgian Triangle

Janet Fairbridge Foundation Director The Hospice Georgian Triangle Foundation

Acknowledgement Receipt

Donation Summary:

Date: 20/07/2020 Received: \$1,500.00 The Hospice Georgian Triangle Foundation 240 Erie Street

Callinguaged ON LOV OV

Town of The Blue Mountains P.O. Box 310, 32 Mill Street Thornbury, ON N0H 2P0